
January 2019

Important INFO!

Toddler Town will be CLOSED  on 
Monday  December 31st & 

Tuesday  January 1st 

Toddler Town will be closed 
Monday January 21st in 

observance of Dr. Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day

TTDC will be closed on 
FRIDAY MARCH 1, 2019

MORE INFO!

Update all contact phone numbers, 

emails

and cell providers

and please update 

Your Childs Cubby as our city changes 

weather daily !!!

Please see your child’s teacher if you 

have any

questions ☺☺☺

Again, PLEASE check your child’s LIFE 

CUBBY account to view assessments and 
documentations of your child ☺☺☺

Hello all and happy January , Please stay on the look 

out for updates through LIFE CUBBY App/site where 

you will find information regarding lesson plans, 

newsletters, updates and any information regarding 

your child’s growth and development. 

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid $300 

cancellation fee. New payment schedule starting 

January 1, 2019

REMINDER 
Toddler Town will be closed on Monday and Tuesday 

31st and January 1st for the Holidays and On Monday 

January 21st in observance of Dr. Martin Luther King 

Jr. Day 

Toddler Town will be closed on  FRIDAY 

MARCH 1, 2019 for a staff in-service 

Make sure credit cards are up to date 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To



We had such a wonderful month of celebrations! We were able to explore various 

holidays that are from around the world like Hanukkah and Christmas. We also were able 

to participate in traditions such as playing Dreidel with coins. Our class had such a 

fantastic close out  to 2018 and we can’t wait to see what 2019 brings. 

For the month of January, we will start our new  year off on the right foot! We will be 

studying sight words, the presidents, winter and practicing different science 

experiments. Along with these fun themes, there will be some exciting activities 

associated with them. Parents: Winter has finally arrived! That means we need to 

update our child’s wardrobe. Please be sure to exchange any old clothes from your 

child’s cubbies as well as have your child bring in all the winter accessories needed to 

explore the snow. If you have any questions or concerns please see me and I will be 

happy to help.

Happy Holidays everyone! I can't believe 2018 has come and gone and now we 

leap into 2019. I have been fortunate to leave my children with my fellow staff 

members and will be returning the second week of January from my yearly 

family trip. I will share photos with the children as I encourage you to do the 

same with your festive  holiday photos.  We will also start a brand new unit on 

Winter animals and I can’t wait to get back into our daily routine. 

Note: Upcoming 2019 school closings  New Year’s Eve Monday, December 

31.  New Year’s Day Tuesday, January 1st. Martin Luther King Birthday 

Monday, January 21. Friday March 1, 2019 for staff in-service

Happy New Year everyone! To recap the month of December we continued our 

letters and numbers by working on the letters O, P, Q and number recognition of 

5, 6 and 7.   December was a great month for the Explorers, the children did a 

lot of Christmas activities and projects. We also enjoyed our winter wonderland 

performance where the children did a great job. 

For the month of January, we will discuss the topic of Winter, snow and cold 

days. We will use a lot of sensory activities such as Sparkly white sand sensory 

table, shaving cream to create the snow, cotton balls, Snow etc. Finally, parents 

please check cubbies to see if your child needs clothes and do not forget to use 

the plastic bags for Coats and Blankets if you don’t have one please feel free 

and tell me. To finish I would like to thank my parents for being so awesome! 



Hello Families, my name is Karla Corona for the past 3 weeks I have taken over for Ms. 

Barber.  She is moving to a different city finding new opportunities for her life. We will 

be missing her, and we all wish her the best in her new journey. If you would like to 

reach out to her, I will be more than happy to give you her email.  As for the classroom I 

will continue running the Bumblebee class as Ms. Barber had it and if you have any 

concerns and suggestions feel free to let me know. I want us to be on the same page for 

the good of the children and for all the families to feel comfortable and happy with me 

and the progress your children are making.  I will make sure each child learns more 

throughout the year and I will have fun and challenging activities where they can 

explore new things. I’m really looking forward to working with this class and meeting all 

the families. Feel free to email me to karlacorona91@gmail.com or you can call me at 

(773)622-9433 Ext 24 I will be more than happy to help.

Happy New Year, 2019 is here! We want to wish everyone a wonderful new 

year and say that the butterfly classroom has been awesome this year and 

we want to keep the momentum going full throttle. To start this year off, 

the butterfly classroom will begin with some science activities for the 

children’s sensory skills. Also, our theme for the month of January is Fairy 

tales & folk tales.   We will be reading stories, creating the characters in 

the stories and discussing what fairy and folk tales are. The butterfly 

classroom wish you and your families a great start to 2019. If you have any 

question or concerns feel free to ask Ms. Yvonne or Ms. Irene. My email is 

yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com or you can call  me @ (773) 622- 9433 Ext. 23. 

Welcome 2019! New year & new fun ideas in the toucan classroom. We will continue 

working on winter activities throughout the month of January 2019. We hope that it 

snows so we can take the children outside to have that winter experience in good 

ole CHICAGO!!! 

One of the many projects the children will be making a snowman using cotton balls 

and a water bottle. They will decorate the water bottle as they desire using 

buttons, eyeballs and a variety of art materials. The days leading up to Martin 

Luther King Jr’s birthday ( January 21st observed ) the children will be making a 

special activity honoring Martin Luther King Jr. We would also like to wish a happy 

birthday to all the January birthday children. (To all the birthdays in January the 

children are more than welcome to bring snacks or pizza (cheese only) on the day of 

their birthday.)

mailto:karlacorona91@gmail.com
mailto:yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com


773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Teacher Quote of the Month – Mr. Yoda

“Love the 

children, I do. 

Teach the 

force, I must.”

Make sure your

Emails, phone numbers, cell phone 

Providers and Credit Cards are up to 

Date.  Remember to check your LIFE 

CUBBY account for news, 

documentations, pictures and or 

videos. Toddler Town will be closed on 

Monday 12/31/18 & Tuesday 1/1/19  

for the Holidays and On Monday 

January 21st in observance of Dr. 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Toddler Town will be closed 

on  FRIDAY MARCH 1, 2019 for 

a staff in-service
Some Stuff We Did


